DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
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Attachments on the Request of Mr. Leandro Atienza bearing PACE Code No. WIC-
DAVE-09-21-2023-071

1 message

DENR Action Center <actioncenter@denr.gov.ph> Mon, Sep 25, 2023 at 3:01 PM
To: "R4B PENRO Or. Mindoro" <penroor.mindoro@denr.gov.ph>, penroormindoro@gmail.com,
penro_orientalmin@yahoo.com

Cc: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, Enforcement Mimaropa
<enforcement.mimaropa@gmail.com>, Presidential Action Center <pace@op.gov.ph>, andrew13atienza@gmail.com

The PENR Officer
PENRO Oriental Mindoro, Region 1V-B MIMAROPA
Sitio Il, llang-ilang St., Brgy. Suqui, Calapan City

Dear Sir,

Kindly see the herein attachments on the previous request of Mr. Leandro Atienza on the reconstitution of several OCTs
over parcels of land in Oriental Mindoro as we have previously referred to your Office under PACE Code No. WIC-DAVE-
09-21-2023-071.

Please inform the party/ies concerned of any action taken on the subject matter, furnishing this Office thru the Action
Center Email: actioncenter@denr.gov.ph, for monitoring/reference purposes. Expeditious action is required pursuant to
Republic Act No. 11032, otherwise known as the Ease of Doing Business and Efficient Government Service
Delivery Act of 2018 as implemented and enforced by the Anti-Red Tape Authority. Failure to timely respond to the
public’s concern shall be grounds for administrative sanctions under existing laws and regulations.

Thank you and best regards.

Ny x-,# Office of the Secretary
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IMPORTANT:

The information contained in the communication is privileged and confidential and intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended recipient, you
must not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us
immediately by return email and delete the document. The Action Center/Hotline is neither liable for the proper and
complete transmission of the information nor for any delay in its receipt. The Action Center/Hotline accepts no liability for
any damage caused by this email or its attachments due to viruses, interference, interception, corruption or unauthorized
access.
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